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OVERVIEW

1. Project background and description

0 This project was started at the request of my business partner that we wanted to grow our business of handyman
services throughout the South Atlanta region. We wanted to separate ourselves from those on other apps and
create a reputable business. We also wanted to be modern, hence creating a service portal. We are both active in
our church and want to be able to donate part of our earnings to our church charities and help those in need.

2. Project scope

0 | want to create a simple yet meaningful website/service that people can utilize in booking services, buying tools,
getting help on projects, and be easy to read. We want this to be a one-stop shop for all their needs.

3. High-level requirements

0 The main thing is being useful, readable, easy to manage, and able to reach a good audience.

The new system must include the following:

o Ability to allow both internal and external users to access the application without downloading any software
¢ Ability to book services and have an accurate calendar of availability.

e Ability to incorporate automated routing and notifications based on business rules

4. Deliverables

0 Faith Based Services as a whole, Michael Siebert & Austin Pittman as owners of the company. We want to provide
an great system to our customers.

5. Affected parties

0 No direct parties will be affected at this time as it will replace all current systems.



6. Affected business processes or systems

0 Slight change in notifications and some software will no longer be used.

7. Specific exclusions from scope

0 None at this time.

8. Implementation plan

0 Once the application is built with the necessary components we will go live hopefully January of 2025.

9. High-level timeline/schedule

Q The development of the site has already begun, we are anticipating having the prototype ready in mid-December for
Michael’s school project, then go live in January of 2025.



